TOWN OF MORRISON
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING

Morrison Board of Trustees

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing by the Morrison Board of Trustees on
the following date, time, and place:

Tuesday, June 21, 2022
Commencing at 6:00 pm
Morrison Town Hall
110 Stone Street
Morrison, Colorado

This hearing is rescheduled at the request of the appealing party: Bradley Engineering & Construction
Company from the original hearing date. By action of the Board of Trustees on April 19, 2022, the
original hearing date of May 3, 2022 has been rescheduled to June 21, 2022, as set forth above.

This notice is given pursuant to the Town of Morrison Municipal Code Section 9-1-10. The

purpose of the hearing is to take public testimony and consider action by the Morrison Board of
Trustees on:

Board of Appeal Hearing- Bradley Engineering & Construction Company - 300 Bear
Creek Avenue,

The hearing is open to the public. Written comments may be submitted to the Town of Morrison
at 321 Highway 8, Morrison Colorado 80465, or in person at the Town offices: 321 Highway 8 in
Morrison, at any time before the hearing. For further information, call Kara Winters, Town
Manager, at 303-697-8749.

Copies of the appeal application are available at the Town offices, 321 Highway 8 in Morrison,
for public inspection and copying during regular business hours.

GIVEN THIS 3“ DAY OF JUNE 2022,

" A¥iana Neverdahl, Town Clerk

Posted on the Town Website and Post Office on June 3, 2022



